From: Olivia McCullough

To: Thompson, Alexis
Subject: Narragansett Improvement Co variance request
Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 9:05:08 AM

I am writing to urge the zoning board to DENY the permit application from Narragansett Improvement Co. (what an
ironic name)

Rather than continue to allow the company to store hazardous materials on the shoreline of Narragansett Bay,
(which has already been sited for violations), we should be pushing for the total removal of these toxic waste
products. They impact the health of the bay, of the local residents and are a dismal use of prime waterfront

real estate.

Regards,

Olivia McCullough
Providence, RI
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